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ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

ADDENDUM 007 
 
The Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development (the department) hereby amends, 
in accordance with this Addendum the Request for Proposals for the provision of Support for a 
Professional and Inclusive Police in Haiti (SPIP), bearing number 2020-P-005628-1, and dated 
July 26, 2020 (the RFP). This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. The purpose of this  
Addendum is to: 
 

1. Provide responses to questions received. 

Questions and Answers  
 
The following question(s) have been received, and the department hereby answers as follows: 
 

1.1 Question No. 01: 
 

 Question:  Section 9.3 of the RFP states that each member of a joint venture needs 
to submit and comply with the certifications in form TECH-2. However, we noted that 
Item 1 in Form TECH-2 indicates that the Bidder needs to have Canadian Status. Given 
that this is an international project, some Bidders may include joint ventures with 
international organizations in order to deliver the best value to the Crown. Therefore, can 
the Crown confirm that as long as the Member in Charge/Lead Firm in the Joint Venture 
is a Canadian organization that a bid will be considered compliant with Form TECH-2, 
Section 1 on Canadian Status? 
 

 Answer:  Please refer to the Instructions to Bidders, paragraph 4.3 which indicates, 
“This RFP is limited to Canadian individuals and entities as described in TECH-2: 
Certifications.”  Therefore, as per paragraph 9.3, each Member of a consortium or joint 
venture who form part of the Bidder, must comply with the certifications in TECH-2. 
 
 

1.2 Question No. 02: 
 

 Question: Would the Crown consider extending the closing date by four business 
days given that there are some Q&As outstanding?  
 

 Answer:  There are no outstanding questions related to this RFP.  
 
Please refer to the Instructions to Bidders, paragraph 6.4, which indicates, “A request for 
an extension of the RFP Closing Date will only be considered if it is received no later 
than seven (7) working days before the RFP Closing Date, in writing, by the Point of 
Contact…”    
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The RFP Closing Date remains unchanged.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION 
REMAIN UNCHANGED. 


